
Dear Romila, 

It’s with much appreciation and gratitude. I Sr.Elaine the 

Boarders mistress of  Christ the king Girls’ home from 2017 up 

now express my sincere thanks  for some Rs.  125,000/= that was 

generously offered through Sr.Theresilda for the boarders clothes 

line. The concrete place which you see in the photo (Length 150’ 

width 25 ‘) This places had been in a very bad condition for 

children for their bathing and their washing clothes, specially 

during the rainy season they found it very difficult to have access 

in this place. Though we have exceeded; your might and sacrifice 

had been the source and strength to start and finished our work. 

It looks so beautiful. Children are very happy. 

May God bless and award your generosity. 

Thank you 

Sr.Elaine A.C 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 







  



      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


